
RESCHEDULED 
OPEN HOUSE NOTICE FOR THE 
183 NORTH MOBILITY PROJECT 

U.S. HIGHWAY (US) 183 from STATE HIGHWAY (SH) 45 NORTH to STATE LOOP 1 (MoPac) 
 

On February 18, 2014, the Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority (Mobility Authority), in cooperation 
with the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), 
will host an Open House for the 183 North Mobility Project. This Open House was originally scheduled to 
be held at Anderson High School on January 28, 2014, but it was cancelled due to inclement weather.  
 

The rescheduled Open House will now be held: 
 

Tuesday, February 18, 2014 
5-8 p.m. 

Anderson High School, Cafeteria 
8403 Mesa Drive 
Austin, TX, 78759 

 
The 183 North Mobility Project will thoroughly analyze US 183 between SH 45 North and MoPac and 
determine the best alternatives for managing congestion as well as improving transit reliability and 
emergency response times. The study will also determine options for connecting mobility improvements 
on US 183 North to the MoPac corridor by examining the section of MoPac between US 183 and RM 
2222. The purpose of the Open House is to discuss the purpose and need of the project, discuss 
preliminary alternatives being developed, and gather additional public input on the project. 
 
Verbal and written comments will be accepted at the Open House. A court reporter/transcriber will be 
available to accept verbal comments. Written comments not submitted at the Open House may be 
mailed to Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority, C/O 183 North Mobility Project, 3300 North IH-35, 
Suite 300, Austin, Texas 78705, or faxed to 512-996-9784. Written comments will also be accepted 
through the 183 North Mobility Project website at www.183North.com. Website and/or mailed 
comments must be received by Friday, February 28, 2014 to be included in the official record of the 
Open House.  
 
The Open House will utilize a come-and-go format that will allow agency representatives and members 
of the public to review the materials at their convenience and speak individually to Mobility Authority, 
TxDOT, and consultant staff. No formal presentation will be given. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like to learn more about the project or submit a 
question or comment, please visit our Virtual Open House at www.183North.com through February 28, 
2014.  
 
Persons who plan to attend the Open House and have special communication or accommodation needs 
are encouraged to call Melissa Hurst at 512-996-9778 at least five business days prior to the event to 
request assistance. Because the meeting will be conducted in English, any requests for language 
interpreters should also be made at least five days prior to the event. The Mobility Authority and TxDOT 
will make every reasonable effort to accommodate these needs. 

http://www.183north.com/

